

Association of Public Treasurers of the United States and Canada

EXECUTIVE BOARD

MICHAEL PETTIGREW PRESIDENT

CLINT LICHTENWALTER PRESIDENT ELECT

JULIE SILBERNAGEL
VICE PRESIDENT

TRICIA WIGGLE-BAZZY TREASURER

VICKI KITCHEN SECRETARY

KENNETH ROBINSON IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT

DIRECTORS

ERIN CRAWFORD

HEATHER GALE

STEVEN HINTZ

MICHELLE JENSEN

CHARRI LARA

SALVATORE TALARICO

ROBERT WAGNER

ADVISORS

ASHLEY VANDEBURGH

MATTHEW HORNING

PARLIAMENTARIAN

HELEN SCHMIDLKOFER

HISTORIAN

BLINDA BAKER

October 4, 2019

Mr. Randy Sherman Director of Finance and Admin. Services City of Riviera Beach 600 West Blue Heron, Blvd., No. C-114 Riviera Beach, Florida 33404

Dear Mr. Sherman:

Congratulations to the City of Riviera Beach for earning the APT US&C Debt Policy Certificate of Excellence Award. In recognition of this achievement, please find the enclosed plaque to proudly display in your office.

Please know that the APT US&C Board recognizes and appreciates your commitment to success in developing comprehensive written debt policy that meets the criteria set forth by the Association and the goals of your community.

At APT US&C we are committed to providing quality treasury management education and training, professional certification, peer interaction and professional connection opportunities for public treasury and finance officials. We look forward to continuing our partnership with you to assist in achieving your professional goals.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call our office at 989-820-5205 or email us at info@aptusc.org.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Pettigrew APT US&C President

Enclosure